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We can’t wait for you to start in Class 4. You are going to love your new class 

and teachers and we have been planning lots of exciting things for you to do. 

Inside this booklet you will find lots of photographs of your new school, 

classroom and teachers. There are lots of other people who help in school and 

you will soon get to know their names. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

These are our Golden Rules 

They help us to keep safe at school. 

1. We are helpful and act kindly. 

2. We always tell the truth. 

3. We do not hurt each other. 

4. We work hard every day. 

5. We care for, and look after, the school and our 

environment. 

6. We listen well and don’t interrupt. 

7. We are polite and well mannered. 

It is exciting to be a Reception child. 

 Do you know what things you will need to bring to 

school? 

 

In the morning your teachers will be by the 

classroom doors to say hello to you and your adult. 

You will have a peg for your coat and a drawer for 

your book bag. 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

We sit on the carpet and take the register. Then 

we do lots of fun learning together. 

 

You will be able to choose an activity. I wonder what you like to learn about. 

      

   

 

Class 4 has its own toilets and they 

are just the right size for grown up 

Reception children. 

 

We have a healthy snack available all 

day. You can get this all by yourself. 

 



 There are lots of fun things to learn outdoors too.  

 

   

What do you like to do outdoors? 

We go in the hall for P.E. twice a week. 

 

At Dinnertime there will be lots of helpers to take 

you to the hall for a delicious dinner. 

 

We hope that you have enjoyed seeing your new classroom and the staff can’t wait 

to meet you in September. 


